
   
 

April 26, 2021  

Dear: Mary Rose Walden 

Together Bruce-Grey Catholic District School Board and Bluewater District School Board would like to invite you 
or a designate to attend the Annual Community Planning and Partnership Meeting being held virtually on 
Tuesday, May 11, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

 
As COVID-19 continues to impact our organizations and our communities, we would like to provide an opportunity 
to share information and/or exchange ideas with our community partners. The purpose of this meeting will be to 
share information leading to further discussions regarding potential partnership opportunities. In addition, if you 
would like to share relevant planning information, including but not limited to, population projections, growth 
plans, community needs, land-use and green space/park requirements, please forward your presentation and/or 
videos to Sam Goving, Marketing and Training Manager by email to Sam_Goving@bgcdsb.org by 
Wednesday, May 5, 2021. Time will be provided on the agenda to highlight your information, if you so choose. 

 
To assist us in preparing for this meeting we would greatly appreciate your participation in our ThoughtExchange 
where ideas and/or thoughts can be captured to assist in identifying items and ideas that we can focus on as 
partners to maintain a strong, vibrant, sustainable publicly funded education system. This survey will be open 
until Wednesday, May 5, 2021 and ideas/themes generated will be shared at the meeting. 

 
For additional information regarding the Bruce-Grey Catholic School Board, please visit www.bgcdsb.org or 
contact Alecia Lantz, Superintendent of Business and Treasurer by email alecia_lantz@bgcdsb.org or by phone 
519-364-5820, ext. 223. 

 
For additional information regarding the Bluewater District School Board please visit www.bwdsb.on.ca or contact 
Rob Cummings, Superintendent of Business Services and Treasurer by email at Rob_Cummings@bwdsb.on.ca 
or by phone at 519-363-2014, ext. 2008. 

 
Please confirm your attendance by filling out the following google form or by contacting Lynn Hahn, Executive 
Administrative Assistant by email at lynn_hahn@bgcdsb.org or by phone at 519-364-5820 ext. 254. 

 
An agenda and a link to the meeting will be sent out in advance to the contact email provided. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Gary O’Donnell 
Director of Education 

Bruce Grey Catholic District School Board 

Lori Wilder 
Director of Education  

Bluewater District School Board 

 
 
 
 

Alecia Lantz 
Superintendent of Business and Treasurer 
Bruce Grey Catholic District School Board 

 
Rob Cummings 

Superintendent of Business Services and Treasurer 
Bluewater District School Board 
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